
Community Councils are 
made up of people who care 
about their communities and 
want to make their area a 
better place to live. Community 
Councillors represent local 
people’s views on important 
decisions which affect them. 
People who are interested in 
improving their communities can 
become a Community Councillor in 
the forthcoming elections. If you are 
over 16, on the Electoral Register and 
live in the Community Council area 
you want to represent, you can put 
in a nomination form. 
Nomination forms can be obtained from 
3rd April 2023 by emailing ccelections@
stirling.gov.uk, scanning the QR code or 
by visiting Customer First, Port St, Stirling 
FK8 2EJ or your local library.

For more information on Community 
Councils and elections scan 
the QR Code. Nominations 
must be submitted by 
17th April 2023 at 4pm.

Hands up 
if you want to make a 
difference in your community


